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 agnes peyser OBJ2016/6270/P 01/12/2016  21:57:59 I strongly object to this application. A large number of local residents objected on the first application 

and it would be appropriate to show their comments now as a lot of them are elderly and do not have 

access to the internet to comment. This development would be by far the highest on Iverson Road and 

on the west side of Kilburn High Road and is totally not in keeping with the area nor the height of 

adjacent buildings.The development that has already taken place on the floors below has created huge 

issues in the road with unresponsible garbage disposal and further food for the rats. Additionally this 

would negatively impact on sunlight in the road and the feeling of space.
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